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Comments: Please do not consider opening up our national forests to any kind of motorized vehicle except those

that are necessary for park maintenance and even limit that.  I am even opposed to traditional bikes being

allowed on trails in our national parks.

 

Many of our parks are ecosystems that are already fragile including being ESA habitats.  There is absolutely no

reason whatsoever to allow motorized recreational vehicles in these ecosystems.  The wear and tear on existing

trails, higher trail maintenance costs, disruption of and stress on and destruction of ecosystems because of

human presence including noise and traffic, and a myriad of other problems do not need to be imposed on these

sacred places.  Keep them pristine and a haven for the flora, fauna and wildlife they support.  We're already

destroying the Tongrass and other national treasures because of opening them up to the extractive industries,

let's not add to the damage we're causing.


